
Item E1
Public Hearing on Request of James K. Keeshan, dba Hawg Wild, 
410 West 3rd Street, for Class "C" Liquor License
James K. Keeshan, representing Hawg Wild, 410 West 3rd Street, has submitted an 
application with the City Clerk's Office for a Class "C" Liquor License. A Class "C" Liquor 
License allows for the sale of alcoholic beverages on and off sale within the corporate limits 
of the City. This application has been reviewed by the Building, Fire, Health and Police 
Departments. It is appropriate at this time to solicit public comment. The action item is 
contained under the Consent Agenda.
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